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Sean Flynn

From: PDC Support <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 5:34 PM
To: Sean Flynn
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Emergency Rules SSB 6152

 

On Wed, 20 May at 2:51 PM , Karen Lang <karen.lang@pemco.com> wrote:  
Thank you for your consideration of the emergency rule for implementation of SSB 6152. I was a part of 
the workgroup at the PDC for redesign of the online filing process for the L-2. In order for the PDC to 
ensure that the requirements are met for SSB6152, I would suggest that a check box could be added to 
the contribution portion on the L-2 filing that a filer could check to attest that each contribution was not 
financed in any part by a foreign national nor were foreign nationals involved in any way in making 
decisions regarding the contribution.  You could include the statement and a checkbox in the fields below. 
For those individuals that attach a worksheet that lists all of their contributions, they could add a column 
with that attestation.  
  

 
  
This approach allows the PDC to ensure that the contribution fulfills the requirements of the law and 
provides an easy way for it to be tracked and submitted (and also saves paper and leaves a clear 
electronic trail).  
  
Thank you for your consideration.   
  
Karen 
  
Karen Lang Government Affairs PEMCO Mutual Insurance Company 
Cell. 360-915-4924  Ph. 206-628-7997  www.pemco.com  
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